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Plans for redevelopment – Carnanmore Park 
 
1. Are there plans to rebuild there and if so what form a new build will take. Eg 

housing/flats etc. 
 
There is no social housing development currently programmed for that site. The 
social housing development programme is available on the Housing Executive 
website. 
 
Social Housing Development Programme 
 
We do not have these properties in the NIHE portfolio as they are demolished. 
Therefore, these addresses are not in any live or future heating install 
programmes by the NIHE. It appears that following an inspection to the site, it 
was noted that PNG gas line is currently servicing the recently built Petrol 
Station, Stewartstown Road, and therefore not connected with any plans for 
NIHE stock/land. 
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